TEAM TENNESSEE

TEAM 3 :  PEDESTRIAN SAFETY & TRAFFIC

MEETING NOTES

July 16, 2008

Present: Lyndy Pickens, Laurie Nesci, Rick Mariani, Susan Noll

Special Guest: Don Hazen, City of Vallejo Planning Manager

PEDESTRIAN CROSSWALK SIGNS

Lyndy presented pricing on “In-street Pedestrian Crosswalk Signs”

We discussed having businesses chip in for them, City to install due to safety and liability issues.

GRANTS

Laurie and Sue still to check on possible grant money requirements.

Brought Don Hazen up to speed on issues and ideas from past meetings.

PARKING VIOLATIONS

Don will talk to Chief Nicheloni regarding:


Cadet Program 



to give out tickets for violators of limited hour parking



to give out tickets for no parking zones (WaMu on Tennessee in particular)


Ensure proper posting of Street Cleaning hours, give out tickets when not followed



(Maria, please also notify Beautification Committee since this overlaps) 

ILLEGAL DUMPING

Don Hazen also will talk to appropriate authority regarding the Illegal Dumping hotline, which is not answered, voicemail says someone will get back to you, but no one does.



(Maria, please also notify Beautification Committee since this overlaps)

PUBLIC WORKS DEPT 

Don  Hazen commended Team Tennessee on providing the basis for real solutions that may set a precedent for other areas. Recommended meeting with David Kleinschmidt of Public Works to share our ideas.

IMPORTANT NOTE

All the issues we have been covering will become even more important when traffic along Tennessee St continues to increase with Touro University’s new location on Mare Island.

NEXT MEETING

Friday, July 25 at 3pm (location TBD)

Laurie to call David K and see if he is available to meet with us.


